
Feedback: HSRC Consultative Forum 

Extension of Travel Allowance  

As members are aware, the HSRC Durban office was relocated to Sweetwaters, which unfortunately led 

to increased travel expenses for affected members. Recognising this financial burden, the PSA 

intervened and successfully negotiated a travel allowance with the employer for an initial period of  twelve 

months, set to expire on 28 February 2025. 

 

The PSA is pleased to inform members that the PSA has once again engaged the employer regarding the 

expiry of the travel allowance and successfully secured an extension for an additional twelve months. 

This means that financial support for travel expenses will now continue until February 2026. The PSA 

remains dedicated to addressing both collective and individual concerns affecting members. Members are 

encouraged to stay engaged and reach out to their PSA representatives for assistance with any 

workplace challenges. This successful negotiation highlights the power of unity and collective action in 

securing better working conditions. The PSA will continue to advocate for the best interests of members. 

For any enquiries or further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact your PSA representatives. 

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA’s website, send an email to ask@psa.co.za, or 

contact PSA Provincial Offices. 
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